
Suitable for primary and secondary school leadership teams (schools may send up to four staff). 
It is recommended that a mix of executive/senior, and other staff attend (e.g., Principal, middle leaders,
Director of Teaching & Learning, classroom teachers).

Association of Independent Schools of WA
Kris Stafford

Anglican School Commission
Penelope Russell

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the relevant contact below.

NEW METRICS FOR SUCCESS IN SCHOOLING
MEASURING CAPABILITIES
TWO-DAY MASTERCLASS WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE

educate and assess students in new ways to prepare them for a different future?
apply reliable learning and assessment models based on current research and developments?
frame new approaches to the assessment and credentialing of capabilities?

1. Name of School

2. Contact (name and email address)

3. Is your school currently working toward, or planning on exploring approaches to 'measuring student
achievement beyond academics'. If so, what does this look like?

4. Would your school be interested in attending this two-day masterclass on September 1 & 2, at a cost of $1,250?

Expression of Interest

Note, an expression of interest does not equate to a commitment to attend. AISWA and ASC will determine
whether this event proceeds, based on responses from schools.

This event will provide:

Presenters
Prof. Sandra Milligan (Director and Enterprise Professor ARC)

Dr. Jayne Johnston (Enterprise Fellow ARC)

an overview of the learner profile work currently being undertaken by first-mover schools across Australia
insights into how (and why) schools are moving towards a 'new grammar' for schooling by reframing their
approach to assessing and recognising student learning
a deep dive into ARC's approach to assessment, recognition and credentialing of learning 
opportunities to explore assessment materials and technology to support this work
case study exemplars drawing on ARC's work with schools in the New Metrics for Success and the Big Picture
credentialing projects, and
consideration of the opportunities for schools, including an assessment of 'readiness' to continue with this work
in 2023.

Is your school interested in exploring ways to:

AISWA and the Anglican Schools Commission are seeking expressions of interest from schools to attend
this masterclass on September 1 & 2 (at AISWA, Osborne Park), led by the Assessment Research Centre
(ARC) from the University of Melbourne.

Audience

If you're interested in attending, please answer the questions below and submit here

Expression of Interest

mailto:kstafford@ais.wa.edu.au
mailto:prussell@ascschools.edu.au
mailto:kstafford@ais.wa.edu.au
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